Annual Report of CAPT, 2003-2004

MEETINGS

CAPT met 59 times in full committee meetings. CAPT met with new faculty, newly reappointed faculty (to second three-year terms), and candidates for tenure at the end of the fifth year. The chair of CAPT met with the Academic Affairs Committee of the Board of Trustees in February and the full committee met with the Academic Affairs Committee in May. CAPT met with the Tenure Review Board to discuss

Gerry Erchak (Fall only)
Raymond J. Giguere (Spring only)
Barbara Black
Hedi Jaouad (one-year replacement)
Lary M. Opitz
William Standish (Fall only)

CAPT 2004-2005

Gerry Erchak (Chair) John Berman Barbara Black Lary M. Opitz Peter Stake William Standish